

Community News

LUKE HOUSE 310 S. Ingersoll St. Madison, WI 53703

The Newsletter of the Community Meal Program Madison, Wisconsin, Christmas, 2012

Christmas Meals

Luke House is looking for your help this year to make the Christmas season special for everyone who's part of the meal program. We will be serving special meals on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day as well as on New Year's Eve and New Year's Day. There are a variety of different foods served for the four special meals. We need not only your help in providing food, but also in prepping for the meals and serving them. Please consider lending your support to our mission and to the people who depend on Luke House. It's people like you who keep the Community Meal Program running. Thank you!



Cookies +

Make your Christmastime baking richer this year by sharing from your batches of cookies and other confections with those who come to Luke House for holiday meals. Two or three dozen of your home-made cookies, bars or candies will help ensure we can offer each person who joins us for a holiday meal a plate of Christmas treats to take along. Please bring your cookies and other goodies to Luke House during the week before Christmas. We'll be serving lunch and dinner on Christmas Eve day and Christmas, so you may also bring your treats on either of those days.

Wish List

We could use these at Luke House:

Food items

Rice, instant mashed potatoes, uncooked pasta and noodles, large cans of veggies and fruit, prepared meals, condiments and cooking oil spray

Wearable warmth

Warm clothing, hats, gloves and scarves

Cleaning supplies

Bleach, laundry and dishwashing soap

Other stuff

Bus tickets, stamps, Ice Melt for sidewalks and toilet tissue.

Your prayers!

Please pray for the ministry of hospitality that is the Community Meal Programs at Luke House and for all the people who gather to share meals here.

If you can help with any of these Christmas-season needs, please ... call 256-6325 or visit lukehousemadison.org.